
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
Accept the presentation on the attached White Paper from the Mental Health Commission
and accept the attached Clarifications on the White Paper from the Behavioral Health
Division of the Health Services Department, as recommended by the Mental Health
Commission. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
This presentation is informational only. 

BACKGROUND: 
At their August 17, 2016 meeting, the Mental Health Commission (MHC) approved
presenting the attached MHC White Paper to the Board of Supervisors and including the
Health Services Department Behavioral Health Division's Clarifications on the "White
Paper" as attached. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   09/13/2016 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Cynthia Belon, (925)
957-5201

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    September  13, 2016 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: , Deputy

cc:

PR.3

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: William Walker, M.D., Health Services Director

Date: September  13, 2016

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Mental Health Commission White Paper on MH Systems Presentation



ATTACHMENTS
MHC White Paper 
BH Division White Paper
Clarifications 


